
 

 

            September 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers,          September 2021 
 
RE: YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO WHITEMOOR LAKES 
 
As you will be aware, within our programme of extra-curricular activities, each year we plan a residential visit to an 
education outdoor centre called Whitemoor Lakes.  The centre provides a wide variety of outdoor learning experiences, 
particularly adventurous educational ones such as team building, problem solving as well as climbing, zip wire and 
abseiling activities. This year’s visit has been booked for Wednesday 16th to Friday18th March inclusive and will cost 
approximately £136.05 per child / £108.80 if your child is entitled to free school meals. The final cost will be determined 
once we have exact numbers wishing to participate.  This will enable us to split the cost of travel fairly. Should the price 
need to be reduced or increased, we anticipate this being a difference of a minimum of £5.00. 
 
To make the finances more manageable, we ask for an initial deposit of £30 (payable by Wednesday 20th October) and 
the remaining balance to be paid by instalment as outlined below, via ParentPay.  
 
Deposit         by 20th October      £30.00   £30.00 (FSM)   to reserve a place. (non-refundable) 
Instalment 1 by 10th November £30.00  £20.00 (FSM) 
Instalment 2 by 16th December £20.00  £20.00 (FSM) 
Instalment 3 by 28th January £30.00  £20.00 (FSM) 
Final balance    £26.05  £18.80  (FSM) –Must be paid by Friday 10th February  This final 
amount may reduce/increase dependent on the number of pupils taking part). 
 
A place will not be reserved if the deposit is not received by the due date as Whitemoor Lakes will only reserve 
for the number of children we pay for.  Your child’s place may be withdrawn by Whitemoor Lakes if we are not 
able to send payments at regular set date intervals.  Therefore, it is vital that all payments are made by the dates 
listed above.   
 
Consent is given and payments are to be made via ParentPay. 
 
To provide further information about our intended visit, we would like to invite you to an information sharing meeting on 
Thursday 14th October 5:30 pm.  Mr Clarkson will lead the meeting as he has undertaken many visits to the Centre.  The 
meeting will take place in the School Hall.  We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible.  
 
If you are unable to attend, please access the following website : https://activity-centres.naycacuk.co.uk/whitemoor-lakes/ 
and either speak to a member of the Year 4 team or to Miss Mills with regards to meeting payment dates.  Thank you. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

S Arnold 

 
Mr. Arnold 
Headteacher 
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